
STAFF WEEK IN JAÉN - LAST DAYS TO APPLY 

 

 

 

Greetings,  
 
If you are receiving this message, it means you are a KA131 associate, and we would like to 
tell you about our Staff Week taking place in April 21st to April 25th.  
 
This is a small reminder that we are accepting nominations until the end of April 1st, and 
there are plenty of remaining slots for KA131. Candidates should apply in this 
form: https://forms.gle/fu7Vu5gFRsc5s6r4A , it does not matter if you are still not 
nominated in a Staff Call.  

 
If you are curious about the activites which will take place in the event, we now have a 
provisional schedule: https://www.ujaen.es/internacional/staff-week-erasmus-2025-april  
 
Kind regards, and see you in Jaén!  

 

--  

Le informamos que esta dirección de correo no admite respuestas, si el problema persiste 
tendrá que rellenar un nuevo formulario. 

- 

We inform you that this email address does not accept messages, if the problem still 
persists you must fill a new form. 

 

Form more info click here. 

https://forms.gle/fu7Vu5gFRsc5s6r4A
https://www.ujaen.es/internacional/staff-week-erasmus-2025-april
https://forms.gle/Uh11RU3w5psx7Qis8
https://forms.gle/Uh11RU3w5psx7Qis8
https://bezmialem.edu.tr/en/Documents/staff-week-signpost-09-04-2025.pdf

